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l am appalled after reading this bill at the audacity of presenting such an anti~family, anti-parents 

rights bill. This bill needs to be killed immediately, LD227 will leave the state open to every 
kind of law 

suit where the taxpayers will be forced to pay out when they are decided against the state and they 

will. Medically and psychiatric studies have shown there are many minors have as they become 

adults regret these questionable surgical procedures which are irreversible. What a person does in 

adulthood is their choice, but, as a minor they are the responsibility of their parents, not 
the 

government, not the school system, or a guidance counselor. 

As a life long citizen of Maine l am deeply offended by this unconstitutional over reach that if 

passed will affect my life in the cost of living and the offense of being forced to monetarily support 

what I consider immoral. it's not alright for the government to delve into family dynamics 
in a way that 

supports the trafficking of minors against the wishes of the family, and especially 
trafficking across 

state lines. 

Sincerely 
Stephen Littlefield 
117 Katie Ln. 
Topsham, ME 04086
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